
 
Public Notice: Thetford Township 
 
THETFORD TOWNSHIP 
GENESEE COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
STAND ALONE PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
The Thetford Township Board of Trustees will conduct a stand-alone public hearing on Tuesday, October 
18, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., in the Township Hall located at 4014 E Vienna Rd, Clio, MI 48420, to consider a 
solar farm ordinance.  
 
Copies of the proposed ordinance is available for review at the Township Hall during normal business 
hours. Persons wishing to comment on the matter are encouraged to attend the public hearing or to 
address written comments to the Township Clerk at the Township Hall address cited above or by e-mail to 
thetfordclerk@thettwp.com prior to the date of the public hearing. To comply with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA), any citizen requesting accommodations for this meeting, and/or to obtain this 
notice in alternate formats, please contact the Township Clerk at (810) 686-5200 or mail to 4014 E 
Vienna Road, Clio, MI 48420-9706 
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